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Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

 

 

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: &amp;quot;Chris Parsons&amp;quot; &amp;lt;cparsons321@yahoo.com&amp;gt;

To: &amp;quot;willametterecfeecoments@usda.org&amp;quot;

&amp;lt;willametterecfeecoments@usda.org&amp;gt;

Cc: 

Sent: Sun, Nov 17, 2019 at 10:30 PM

Subject: The latest Fee to walk and hike idea

Dear Sir's, 

          Once again there is an effort in the works to impose a Fee for hiking and walking in the Willamette and

Deschutes National Forest.  As an Oregon resident I say a big No to that idea.

            As long as I'm on the subject and as a 64 year old lady born in Oregon from the off spring of some of the

earliest Oregon settler's I am just appalled at these sorts of crazy idea's.  Please!, so much has been ruined

already for your average recreationalist  for god's sake stop &amp;quot;improving&amp;quot; our outdoor

experience, it's just borderline criminal or it just is criminal outright. I'll certainly settle for litter/trash and no

amenities over the never ending haraunging by this government entity for more fee's and restrictions.  If your

bored and need to do something, my suggestion is to carefully go back through the certainly huge volume of stuff

you have created (rules and regulations) and see what you can Remove. 

          Please feel free to Re-cycle my comment's at any and all of your future meetings concerning Fee's and/or

restrictions indefinitely.   

           Sincerely sick and tired of your innovative thinking. Chris Parsons 

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

 


